
Ivy Lane, Alsager,                                        EXCALIBUR PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Stoke-on-Trent 
ST7 2RQ 

 
Tel: 01270 685136 

  admin@excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk 
 
Headteacher: Lise Houldsworth 
 
 

4th May 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Leavers Sweatshirts – Summer 2018 
 
Friends of Excalibur have kindly offered to provide our Year 6 children with a 
leaver sweatshirt again this year.  These can be worn for their residential visit in 
September 2017 and then kept by the children as a school souvenir. 
 
Please could you complete the form below and return to the school office by 26th 
May 2017. There are samples in the school office to help decide on sizes and also 
I have indicated the equivalent size of a school sweatshirt next to each size to act 
as a guide. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Yvonne Hilditch 
School Business Manager 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Leavers Sweatshirts – Summer 2018 
 
 
Child’s name …………………………………….                                        
 
Size      
 

Large Youth (equivalent to school sweatshirt - Age 11/12) 
 
Small Adult (equivalent to school sweatshirt - Small Adult) 
 
Medium Adult (equivalent to school sweatshirt - Medium Adult) 
 
 

Signed……………………………………………    
 


